

Jeff Davidson, MBA CMC 2417 Honeysuckle Rd., Suite 2A Chapel Hill, NC 27514-6619

Dear Jeff:

What a great job you did on your presentation "Breathing Space" at the Texas Chamber of Commerce Executives Association Annual Meeting in Austin! Everyone raved about the presentation. I, personally, came to the office this morning to begin doing away with the clutter that fills my work space and that causes me to be less effective. I already know that I am more effective when my work area is cleared.

In talking to some of my peers in the Gulf Coast Chamber Executives Association, we agreed to try to bring you to our area soon. I look forward to talking to you.

Sincerely,

Tracey S. Wheeler President & CEO